
Team UAS NMIMS Participated in National Aeromodelling Competition 

2024 at IIT Bombay 

 

Team UAS NMIMS had the privilege of participating in the National Aeromodelling 

Competition 2024, which was held as part of the prestigious IIT Bombay Techfest. This 

event, which spanned three days from 17th to 19th December 2024, brought together teams 

from across India, who showcased their skills in diverse domains of aeromodelling and 

related disciplines. 

The competition witnessed participation from over 300 teams representing premier 

institutions like IITs, NITs, and other top engineering colleges. Representing NMIMS, the RC 

plane, aptly named “Pawan,” was showcased in the event. The competition provided a 

platform to present and demonstrate aeromodelling capabilities. “Pawan” performed 

exceptionally well during its flight and presentation, reflecting dedication and expertise. 

Despite the high level of competition, the plane stood out among the best, showcasing 

superior design and functionality. 

The students who were part of this competition were: 

1. Om Biscuitwala 

2. Atharva Sharma 

3. Ananya Mishra 

4. Mahak Sharma 

Beyond the competition, the event was an incredible learning experience. Invaluable insights 

were gained into handling challenging situations, enhancing technical knowledge, and 

networking with participants from varied academic and professional backgrounds. Exposure 

to the innovative approaches of other teams enriched understanding and served as an 

inspiration to aim higher in future endeavors. 

 

 

                
 



           
 

           
 


